Arif, Syed

From: May, Bob [b_may@cfifl.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2006 10:20 AM

To: Edwards, Tom; Messina, Mike; dave_buff@golder.com; Arif, Syed

Cc: Ghent, Richard

Subject: Conference Call to Discuss Questions Regarding A-SAP, A & B-PAP Permit Application

As you know the meeting at Plant City to discuss questions related to the A-SAP and A & B-PAP permit application has been
cancelled.

In its place a conference call has been scheduled for Monday June 5, 2006 at 2:30PM.
The call in number is 800-914-3396. The ID# is 9032229

Syed, please forward this information to Debbie and Quaid.

Thanks,

Bob May
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The information contained in this communication is confidential

and intended solely for the use of the addressee. It is the

property of CF Industries, Inc. Unauthorized use, disclosure,

forwarding or copying of this communication or any part thereof

is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received

this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately

by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies

thereof, including all attachments.
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